

703 Main Street Paterson, New Jersey 07503 973-754-2500

October 9, 2019

Howell Mayer Parties 4 Peanuts 340 9th St. Saddle Brook, NJ 07663

Dear Howell,

On behalf of our NICU "graduates" and their families, I would like to thank you for helping to make St. Joseph's NICU's 45th Anniversary Reunion such a success. We could not have done it without volunteers such as you. You added the perfect touch to our "carnival". The kids (and adults) loved eating (and making) the cotton candy and popcorn.

Thank you again,

Karen Catapano RN

St. Joseph's NICU Reunion Committee